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059-060 Micholitz to Sander





Singapore, 25/7/1888

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

Your letter from the 24th of last month is to hand. I believe there is no danger that Boxall has found C[ypripedium] ph[ilippinense], I am daily expecting Eriksson back and shall, as soon as he has left with my Phal., see about Calanthe, but unless Eriksson can tell me where it grows, I shall have to telegraph to you for habitat of the same. I shall, if possible, visit the Anambas and the Natunas, two groups of islands lying one hundred and two hundred and fifty miles respectively from Singapore. there is every possibility of finding something new there. Cypr. godefroyae is found on islands in the Gulf of Siam, Cypr. niveum on the Tamelan islands. Why should there be nothing to be found on island groups much larger than either of the two and situated between them ? I mean to have a try. The difficulty is to get there. There is no steamer or sailing vessel going to those places and I shall have to charter a small sailing vessel and risk it. But even this is difficult, the people I have asked demand a fearful high sum but I certainly shall try my utmost. Of course there may be nothing to be found at all.

Your telegram advising me that Roedel should bring Phal[aenopsis] and [Cypripedium] curtisii came a few days too late, had I had any authority I would of course have kept Roedel here for a short time and then sent him home with these plants, or he would at least have had to take all the Cypriped., even if he had had to go by a non mail ship. As it was, I could merely see that he took some plants and give him every useful hint so as to ensure his bringing those home alive. I do not wish to have any authority over anybody you might send, it would only increase my responsibility, but I believe it might be very useful for you sometimes if I had  authority.

I shall try my utmost to get something new, but I am not very sanguine about it.  I have had such d…d bad luck in finding anything new, although God knows I have tried and worked as hard as anybody else, well I hope for the best.

Trusting you are quite well I am dear Sir,

yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz.

060

MTalbot: I believe this segment has been misnumbered, I think it should be part of 058.

P.S. Do not forget to open a credit for me in Manila. Also send me Part III of Veitch’sManual of Orchidaceous plants Dendrobs. I beg you to do this !

My Phalaen. here are getting on very well, the Schiller are rooting finely, amabilis are not quite so well advanced with their roots as I would wish them to be, but by end of August they will be alright.

Roedel has taken 15 cases of Cypr. curtisii, about the same quantity is left. It would have been better if he had taken all, but in that case he would not have been accepted by the Mail Steamer. 

Hardinge has gone to Manila, Curnow is also said to be there.

Trusting you are quite well I am dear Sir,

yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz.
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